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Dear Parent/Carer,

Please find on Edulink a copy of your child’s January interim report and her results from the mock
examinations taken in November 2021.

The interim report provides information on the progress your daughter has been making in class and her
overall progress taking into account all assessments that have taken place to date. This information has
been used to determine whether your daughter is on track to meet her target grade for her GCSE/BTEC
qualifications.

| would like to remind you that the mock examination results are based only on part of the GCSE/BTEC
specification covered at the time of the mock examination. These results are not predicted or expected
grades.

Should the summer 2022 examinations be cancelled, these results will form part of the teacher assessment
grades, as discussed with all year 11 students prior to the assessments.

| do hope your daughter is pleased with her results and is on track to achieve her potential. If the outcomes
are not as expected, her teachers will continue to support and provide guidance to ensure she is given the
best opportunities to make further progression in the forth-coming term and the remainder of the academic
year.

There will be a Parents’/Carer evening On Thursday 13" January, where you will be able to discuss subjects
in more detail with her subject teachers.

Should you have any queries before then, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Goetschel or myself via the
school office.

Yours faithfully,

4

L Verma
Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum and Assessment)
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